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----- Topics ----- 

Monthly Reports 

 Facility/Maintenance Update 

 

Stein/Hogan Summer Projects 

 

 Transportation Department 

 

Stein No Report 

 Food Service Department Stein No report 

 Administrator Reports Principals Registration, first of the year issues 

 SDE, Legislation Etc.  Stein  Pay For Performance. Will be establishing a committee to look 
over some other plans and decide if we want to create our own 
or stay with the states. Will be on the SDE’s plan this year. 

 Still no word on the computing device for the high school 
teachers. They are probably waiting for the November election.  

 Legislative issues. Educational entities are approaching the 2012 
session with a “restore” attitude. We will be fighting personal 
property tax issues again this year. I am trying to get Mike 
Ferguson to speak at the ISBA conference regarding changes in 
the tax structure and the impact on education. 

 

 

 

 



 

Additional Information 
 Thank you for your attendance at the teacher orientation. The meeting went well.  

 Kim John is heading up our training. All teachers received a short training on shelter in place. Paraprofessionals were 
involved in confidentiality training. 

 Teachers received training in Mileposts which parallels the SDE Schoolnet. It is our new student learning 
management system 

 Principals will be attending evaluation training to become certified evaluators. 

  

 


